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EHC changes during the COVID-19 Pandemic

	

EHC's to third countries are usually printed on Crown Vellum Watermarked security paper, due to reduced processing capacity the

government has agreed with a number of countries to allow the printing of certificates on plain white paper. The EHC will be sent to

the Certifying Officer by email to print. This currently applies to four countries Australia, Gibraltar, South Africa and USA, but

more countries may be added. Please inform the importer or consignee of this change to the EHC's as appropriate to avoid any

unnecessary confusion.

As always we are happy to discuss your export requirements and how our team can help during these challenging times.
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